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Report crime confidentially or anonymously: by e-mailing PSTIPS@stthomas.edu, or calling 96(2-TIPS). 

Removal Date: 12/25/2024 

ALERT: 
Critical / Major Incident 

ADVISORY: 
Important Incident 

BULLETIN: 
General Information 

 

The Department of Public Safety would like to inform the St. Thomas community about 
four burglaries that have recently occurred on campus. All four incidents have 
specifically targeted the Lee and Penny Anderson construction site on the south campus. 
In each case, the suspects stole construction tools. No other buildings in the vicinity have 
been affected, but we believe it is important to share this information with our 
community. 

On December 11, 2024, the construction site supervisor reported multiple burglaries to 
our department. We are now aware of four separate incidents that took place on the 
following dates: November 18, 2024; November 27, 2024; December 1, 2024; and 
December 9, 2024. No other burglaries have been reported within other buildings on 
south campus. We do not have any suspect information to share at this time. 

In partnership with the construction company, Public Safety is implementing additional 
security measures to enhance the safety and protection of the construction site and its 
surrounding area. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to community safety, we would like to remind 
everyone of the following crime prevention tips: 

 Stay aware of your surroundings at all times. 

 Always lock your doors and windows to your room or apartment. 

 Do not prop doors to any secured building on campus. 

 Immediately report any suspicious activity or crimes to Public Safety or local law 
enforcement. 

 If you see something, say something. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and encourage everyone to remain vigilant.  


